
MARK TAYLOR OVAL
SURFACE UPGRADE

Council will shortly be undertaking upgrade works at Mark Taylor Oval.

The works will include:
  •	 Renewal of the existing sub surface irrigation and drainage system;
  •	 Laying of natural grass across the oval using an improved sports turf species;
  •	 Construction of an imrpoved turf wicket table;
  •	 Construction of a low retaining wall around the northern end of the oval; and
  •	 Installation of 3m high netting around part of the northern, eastern and

Construction is expected to commence early August 2021 and be completed in 
early 2022.

During construction the oval will be unavailable for use. There will be disruptions to 
the circuit path, at which times alternative pedestrian routes will be provided. 
Please take care during these times. 
The Waitara Park tennis centre, playground, PCYC and its outdoor forecourt area 
will not be impacted by the works.

Image 1 - Extent of the works

If you require any further information, please contact Council’s Landscape Architect / Project Manager, Meredith Paterson, on 9847 6666 
or visit Council’s website at https://www.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/waitarapark 
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western boundaries to assist in retaining balls within the oval.


